
Feedback on Urban Policy Implementation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Non-Profit Organization Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing partnership and commitment to 

improving urban policy implementation, we would like to share our feedback regarding the 

recent initiatives undertaken by [Non-Profit Organization Name]. 

Firstly, we appreciate the collaborative efforts demonstrated in the [specific project or initiative] 

which has made a significant impact on [specific community or issue]. The involvement of local 

stakeholders has been particularly commendable, fostering a sense of ownership and 

engagement. 

However, we have noticed some challenges that need to be addressed. Specifically, [mention 

specific challenges or areas for improvement]. We believe that by addressing these issues, we 

can enhance the effectiveness of the implementation process. 

We suggest the following strategies for improvement: 

• [Suggestion 1] 

• [Suggestion 2] 

• [Suggestion 3] 

We remain committed to supporting [Non-Profit Organization Name] in its mission and look 

forward to discussing these points further. Please let us know a convenient time for a meeting. 

Thank you for your commitment to improving urban policies and making a positive difference in 

our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 



[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


